
To Whom It May Concern, 

Axon Education Consortium, dba Texas EMS School currently sends or is planning to send EMT, 
AEMT and Paramedic students to the Ambulance Service or First Responder Organization for which 
you are the Medical Director. We need to have your acknowledgement in order to send students to your 
service and allow them to practice these necessary basic and advanced level skills. If you are willing, 
please acknowledge your understanding of this by providing your signature in the block below. If you 
ever have any questions for us or issues with our students, please feel free to contact us at any time. 

Juddson Smith, LP 

Vice President of EMS Programs - Axon Education Consortium 
Texas EMS School 
iudd@axoneducation.com 
(325) 218-4444

Axon Education Consortium Representative, ___________________________________________ 

Medical Director Signature. Date: 

Medical Director Printed Name: 

Service Name: 

mailto:iudd@axoneducation.com

